From: Padric Gleason Gonzales [mailto:padric.gleason@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 3:20 PM **To:** CityClerk < CityClerk@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Public comment re: agenda item #12 for upcoming meeting City Council meeting re: DLBA

Clean Team

-EXTERNAL-

Dear City Council,

Please support this motion to award a contract to the Downtown Long Beach Alliance (DLBA). The Clean Team and Safety Ambassadors are essential to our downtown, now more than ever. As a resident of Downtown Long Beach, I strongly support this expenditure.

Regards, Padric